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With heavy hearts, we regretfully announce the unexpected passing of our
partner and friend, Suzanne Newcomb, 52, on October 11, 2023.

A member of the firm’s Labor & Employment team, Suzanne joined our
Indianapolis office at its inception in 2013 and has been a constant positive
presence since then. Suzanne was beloved by her many colleagues inside the
firm; known as someone who would always lend a hand and who could always
be relied on for a smile. Our thoughts are with her family, her friends and her
coworkers in the Indianapolis office who had the pleasure of working with her
most often. We will miss her greatly.

A loving wife and mother, Suzanne’s greatest pride and joy was her family. She is
survived by her husband, Brian, and two children. 

Clients with whom Suzanne worked will be reassigned to one of Suzanne’s L&E
colleagues and all care will be given to ensure a thoughtful continuation of her
work. If you need immediate assistance on a matter please contact Debbie
Mastrian at dmastrian@amundsendavislaw.com and we will ensure prompt
response.


